
FW: From Assemblymember Brian Maienschein's Office - Monarch 
Group lease agreement 

 
Knudsen, Robert <Robert.Knudsen@asm.ca.gov> Tue, Jan 5, 2016 at 12:23 PM
To: "MRNPCchair@scrippsranch.org" <MRNPCchair@scrippsranch.org> 

 

From: Knudsen, Robert  
Sent: Tuesday, January 05, 2016 12:15 PM 

To: 'mmcquary@sandi.net' 

Cc: 'cmarten@sandi.net'; 'kbeiser@sandi.net' 

Subject: RE: From Assemblymember Brian Maienschein's Office - Monarch Group lease agreement 

Dear Dr. McQuary: 

Assemblymember Brian Maienschein has been communicating with community 
leaders from Miramar Ranch North and Scripps Ranch regarding the Innovations 
site.  The Assemblymember would like to request that the San Diego Unified School 
District (SDUSD) consider a 60 day postponement in voting on the Monarch Group 
lease agreement.  This would allow the community to work with members of the 
SDUSD and developer to review the proposed project. While on the San Diego City 
Council, Assemblymember Maienschein worked with both communities to relocate 
E.B Scripps Elementary and Marshall Middle Schools from their temporary campus 
locations to their now permanent sites. 

The Assemblymember apologizes for not being able to contact you directly as he is 
currently in Sacramento. 

If you have any questions or comments please feel free to contact our office. 

Kind Regards, 

Rob Knudsen 

 
Assemblymember Brian Maienschein 
12396 World Trade Drive #118 
San Diego, CA 92128 
(858) 675-0077 
(858) 675-0688 Fax 
http://www.asm.ca.gov/Maienschein 
Like us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/briankmaienschein 
Follow us on Twitter: https://twitter.com/BMaienschein 

  
 

 


